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Docket No. 030-11155
License No. 52-16033-01
EA 94-065

Hospital Metropolitano
ATTN: Mr. Milton Maldonado

Executive Administrator
P. O. Box EH
Caparra Heights Station
San Juan, PR 00922

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: CORRECTED COPY

(NRC INSPECT 10N REPORT NO. 52-16033-01/93-07.)

This refers to our inspection report which was issued on May 6, 1994. Due
to an administrative error, the Report Number listed on the letter was
incorrect and should have been 52-16033-01/93-02 versus 52-21368-01/94-01.

We regret any inconvenience this may have caused.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL StGNED BY
J. PHILUP STOHR

J. Philip Stohr, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc: Commonwealth of Puerto Rico

bec: Document Control Desk
J. Lieberman, OE
J. Glenn, NMSS
C. Hosey

(SEE NEXT PAGE - FOR ALL CONCURRENCES)
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Docket No. 030-11155
L1 ense No. 52-16033-01
EA 4-065

Hospital etropolitano
ATTN: Mr. Milton Maldonado

Exec +ive Administrator
P. O. Box EH
Caparra Heights tation
San Juan, PR 00 2

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: CORRECTED C0P

(NRC INSPECTION EPORT NO. 52-16033-01/93-02)

This refers to our inspectio sreport which was issued on May 6, 1994. Due
to an administrative error, thbsReport Number listed on the letter was
incorrect and should have been -16033-01/93-02 versus 52-21368-01/94-01.

Please replace with the enclosed co ected copy. We regret any inconvenience ,

this may have caused.

Since ly,

J. Philip Stoh Director3
Division of Radf tion Safety

and Safeguards
,

Enclosure:
Correct Letter
(52-16033-01/93-02)

cc w/ encl:
Commonwealth of Puerto Rico

bec w/ encl:
Document Control Desk
J. Lieberman, OE
J. Glenn, NMSS
C. Hosey x
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